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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Attachment available until 7 Apr 2023

Dear Councillors

Please find attached a sound comparison video sent in April 2021 as part of the original protest, which you may not 
have had time to view and which may help to illustrate the noise nuisance. 

Regards

Anne Joyner

Click to Download

Motor cross sound contrast.mp4

35.1 MB


